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DANCING AT THE OTLEY MAYPOLE 
 
Monday May 1st 2023 from 2:30 to 4pm 
 
 
The Buttercross Belles, a local team of Morris dancers, invite you to 
celebrate May Day in the traditional way at the Otley maypole on Cross 
Green. There will be morris dancing and opportunities for all children to 
dance with ribbons around our historic maypole. Children must be 
supervised and assisted in the dances by a parent or carer.  
We hope you can join us. 
 
For more information contact: buttercrossbellessecretary@gmail.com 

 
 

 
 


